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As a follow up to the teleconference held last week, we have attached a list of Frequently Asked Questions that the Federal CDC 

has received from immunization programs and providers. If you have additional questions, please contact the Maine Immunization 

Program at: (207) 287-3746 or (800) 867-4775. 

 

As always, thank you for your commitment to keeping Maine’s children free of vaccine preventable disease. 


